ALLINA HEALTH LABORATORY

Memo

To: Allina Health Laboratory outreach clients

From: Allina Health Laboratory outreach services

Date: September 27, 2021

Re: Aetna HMO Medicare plans

Allina Health is a non-participating provider for Aetna HMO Medicare Plans, and, therefore can not accept these plans.

Effective Tuesday, October 5, 2021, if a request for testing is received by Allina Health Laboratory, and the patient has Aetna HMO Medicare insurance, the charges will be billed back to the account and the client will be responsible for payment of all charges accrued.

More information about the plans with which Allina Health accepts is available on the <u>allinahealth.org</u> website.

